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Comments: Continued cattle grazing, even with adaptive management and riparian restoration, would set back

recovery of creeks, springs, plant diversity, and soils. Ongoing grazing would also threaten Steelhead and

Redband trout, Columbia Spotted frog, Greater Sage grouse, declining bird species, and rare plants. Please do

your jobs correctly and do not reauthorize grazing on this allotment. Implement the active riparian restoration they

proposed in their Environmental Assessment.


